



The Town of Duck holds a special place in the hearts of many. Families and friends gather here to celebrate reunions, weddings, anniversaries, and more! What better way to keep those memories alive than to purchase of a brick to be placed on Memory Lane in the Town Park?

There is no limit to the number of bricks that can be purchased. Bricks will be placed in the Town Park between the Paul F. Keller Meeting Hall and Amphitheater entrance. Bricks are engraved using state of the art laser technology with engraving guaranteed for life.

Orders will be accepted until December 31, 2023. Any orders submitted after this date will be placed in the following year's order.

Certificates with an illustration of your engraved brick will be created and mailed to specified addresses.

LINE 1 LINE 2 LINE 3

\$100 - 4x8 Brick

3 lines of text, 20 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)

							-			

Certificate Name:			

Zip: _____ Phone: _____

Email: _____

MAIL FORM AND PAYMENT TO:

Town of Duck PO Box 8369 Duck, NC 27949

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:

Town of Duck